
Dear USF Student,

We hope you are well and staying safe. Due to the disruption caused by COVID-19, the 
federal government is issuing financial relief to universities to share with students through 
the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES Act). The University of 
Saint Francis is a recipient of these funds.

Concern for your needs as students and the financial impact you have felt due to COVID-
19 is at the top of decision-making process in distributing these funds. USF has given 
priority to strategies that impact the greatest number of students.

You have not yet completed a FAFSA. If you file your FAFSA by June 1, you will receive 
CARES Act funds. Keep in mind these funds should be used for expenses incurred or a 
disruption of your studies due to COVID-19.

God’s blessings on you for a safe, healthy summer and we look forward to seeing you 
again in person soon.

Sincerely,

Office of Financial Aid
University of Saint Francis
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